
 

TOWN OF KEEDYSVILLE, MARYLAND 
“Where Northern Thrift and Personality Blend with Southern Charm and Hospitality” 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
February 6, 2019 

 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:34pm, with the following 
members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Ken Lord, Gina Ellis, Judy Kerns and 
Matt Hull and Town Administrator Rick Bishop 
 
Minutes for January, 2019 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $112,745.50. 
 
Mr. Levey said that easements need to be documented for sewer lines to be installed for 25 & 28 Antietam Drive.  
 
Mr. Levey said that quotes for the portable generator that Boonsboro is looking to purchase had not been obtained 
yet. 
 
Mr. Levey noted the water leaks that had occurred with the recent freeze and thaw. 
 
Mr. Levey noted that he is concerned that some tasks that have been undertaken in Boonsboro Town Hall that assist 
in discovering the possibility of leaks in Keedysville, may be curtailed. 
 
Mr. Lord asked about fire departments using water from hydrants in Town. Mr. Levey said that fire departments 
may use the water when needed. He did express concern that if the hydrants are not used properly a broken pipe 
can occur.  

 
Meeting adjourned at 8:50pm. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 

 

Ken Lord, Mayor 
Barry Levey, Assistant Mayor 
Gina Ellis, Council Member 

Judy Kerns, Council Member 
Matthew Hull, Council Member 
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